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SPECIAL THANKS TO SOBEYS FOR THEIR 

GENEROUS DONATION OF FRUIT OF THE 

MONTH THROUGHOUT THE PAST SCHOOL 

YEAR!  

 

 

 

Looking for Quality After-School Care? 

The Apohaqui Village Clubhouse,  

After-School Program is open daily 

from 2-6. We enjoy group play, art 

projects, science days, computer lab 

time, free play, and also homework 

time. For further information please 

call 433-2273. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support of our 

Mother’s Day Sale.  The students had great fun 

and $223.90 was raised.   The money went towards 

busing costs for the Irving Nature Park trip. 

 

 
 

 

 
Reduce – Reuse – Recycle – The Green Team will 

be doing a draw on June 21st.  Students receive 

one ballot for the draw for every 5 batteries.    

 

 

 
We would also like to acknowledge and say 

a big thank you to President’s Choice 

Children’s Charity.  We received a School 

Nutrition Grant and the foods we bought 

with these funds were used for the 

Breakfast Club. 

 

Reminders 
 

Tuesday, September 3rd, 2019 - School re-

opens.  School supply lists will be sent home with 

your child’s report card and posted on our school 

website.  Also, a copy of next year’s school 

calendar is included with the report card.  Have a 

safe and happy summer! 

 

In the Fall of 2019, there will be staggered entry 

for Kindergarten students as has been the 

practice in the past. Details on this will follow. 

 

 

Attention Students! 

Talent Show 
 

There will be a Talent Show Friday, June 21st for 

the students by the students.  See Mr. Britten 

with your idea for the show!  

 

Literacy Minute: 

 

It is extremely important for your child to read 

and write over the summer! The Sussex Library 

offers a Summer Reading Club; taking part in 

this program is one great way to encourage your 

children to continue reading during the summer 

holiday. There are many other ways to engage in 

reading and writing. 

 

Encourage your children to:  

- Take turns reading aloud every day;  

- Have them write postcards to family and 

friends;  

- Listen to audio books in the car; 

- Read the same book your child is 

reading and discuss it;  

- Have your child keep a summer 

scrapbook – have them tape in 

souvenirs, pictures, postcards and ticket 

stubs. Then they can write captions, 

labels, and detailed descriptions on 

those items. The scrapbook will give 

them many ideas to write about when 

they return to the classroom in the fall. 

 

NOTE: Hot Lunch and milk programs will finish 

on June 14th. These will not be available during 

the last week of school. 

  

 

Looking ahead to next year: 
 

Kindergarten – Mrs. Hoyt 

Grade 1 – Mrs. Ravn 

Grade 2 – Mrs. Johnson 

Grade 3 - NOTE: 

Grade 4 - Upper Elementary homeroom  

Grade 5 - teachers to be determined 

(Based on current enrollment numbers) 
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Hannah A. Brianna A. Jack B. 

Mitchell C. Adison C. Brooklyn D. 

Wyatt D. Lucas F. Dakota F. 

Shayna F. Maya F.  Paisley G. 

Evan H.  Ian H.  Avery H. 

Kennadi H. Brayden H. Chloe H. 

Luke H.  Ethan J.  Jaelyn K. 

Rachel K. Zoe K.  Syrus K. 

Felicia L. Jadyn L. Reese L. 

Claire L. Jasmine L. Jenessa L. 

Sophia L. Spencer L. Kellie M. 

Lane M.  Bryceson M. Spencer M. 

Jacob McK. Parker McL. Rian M. 

Parker O’D Jayce P. Dylan P. 

Paige P.  Dylan T.C. Allison W. 

Kyle W.  Kayden W. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Marigolds in Apohaqui 
We will be planting marigolds 

during the second week of June 

Permission slips for two classes to 

leave school grounds will come 

home. The other classes will be 

planting on school grounds.  

 

 
 
 

 
Supporting kids' health for more than 30 years, 
Heart and Stroke Jump Rope for HeartTM 

encourages kids to get active by skipping rope 

while they collect pledges for heart disease and 
stroke research. The program gives children the 

chance to jump and play alongside 750,000 
other kids in more than 4,000 schools across 

Canada. As a thank you for fundraising for such 
a great cause, our school will hold a Jump Rope 

Event on Wednesday, June 5. This involves a 

fun filled afternoon participating in different 
jumping activities outside. If you'd like to come 

join the fun, let your home room teacher know 
you're interested in helping out. Extra hands are 

always welcome to spin big ropes for others to 

jump or get in and get your own heart rate up! 
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

FROM ALL STUDENTS 
AND STAFF, WE SEND 
OUT A BIG THANK 
YOU TO ALL OUR 
VOLUNTEERS 
INCLUDING HOME & 
SCHOOL, BREAKFAST 
CLUB, HOT LUNCH 
PROGRAM, ELF 
READING PROGRAM! 
 
WE APPRECIATE ALL 
THE TIME SPENT 
MAKING OUR 
SCHOOL A BETTER 
PLACE. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Have a safe, active, and happy 

summer! See you in September! 

 
 

 

Attendance Matters! 
 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
FOR THE 

MONTH OF MAY 
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